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The Fire Chief will provide Council with information on a new revenue opportunity with Phoenix Health Plan,
Inc. as it relates to Mobile Integrated Health Program - Community Paramedicine (MIHP-CP).

The Fire Chief will also provide updates and progress on the Community Paramedicine regional pilot program
and ambulance services in the region.
(Paul Luizzi, Fire Chief)
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